Dear Windsor Parents, Students, and Friends,

What a wonderful and exciting time of year this is as we begin a new school year. We appreciate the trust and opportunity you have provided us to work with your child. Windsor Elementary has the best teachers and staff who are committed to do the very best job we can to help your child reach their potential as a student. We are really looking forward to a wonderful year and the opportunity to work with such great kids.

Windsor Elementary has an incredible PTA with many wonderful people that provide so much help and support to our school. The PTA program provides the opportunity to work with other wonderful people and helps make the school year a positive and rewarding experience for the students. If you haven't already, I would encourage you to get involved with our PTA program.

We appreciate your support and look forward to working with you!

Sincerely,

Craig Jensen Principal Windsor Elementary